
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Website:    www.listerinfants.org.uk    If you require this newsletter in another format, 

        please ask at the school office. 

 

       4th December 2015 
     Respect for All. Learners for Life 

Reception 

 
Well done to children in reception – their 

performance was fantastic! 

Upcoming Events 

 
Mon    14th Dec   Own Clothes Day – bring a  

                           selection box 

 

Wed   16th Dec   Nursery Sing-a-long 

 

Thu    17th Dec    Christmas Bingo 

 

Thu     17th Dec    1W Assembly and Coffee 

                           Morning 

 

Fri     18th Dec     Panto and Party Day 

 

1W 

 
Please keep practising our song and words for 

our assembly so that we are amazing! 

Nursery Sing-a-long 

 
We would like to invite you to our nursery 

‘Christmas Sing-a-long’ on Wednesday 

16th December 2015. Regrettably due to 

space – only 2 tickets per child for the 

morning performance. 

 

Na.m.   11.00a.m.    

 

Np.m.    2.15p.m. 

 

Christmas Draw 

 
Please find below the list of winners of our 

Christmas Draw: 

 

C. Kirby 

L. Saleh 

S. Saleh 

J. Williams 

G. Brown 

R. Vickers 

I. Dugdale 

O. Chadwick 

J. Hunter 

C. Lewis 

J. Oliver 

L. Brice 

 

Well done everyone! 

Christmas Fayre 

 
Thank you to everyone who attended our 

Christmas Fayre. It was a great success! 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 
 

 

Monday            SEN Drop-in 3-4pm             

                        Miss  Hamilton 

 

                       Monday clubs have now finished 

                          

 

 

Tuesday           Christmas Dinner 

 

 

 

Wednesday       Staff Meeting 

 

 

 

Thursday          KS1 Christmas Show 

                         1.45pm in Junior Hall 

 

                         Street Dance 3-4pm (last club) 

 

         

Friday               Biscuit Day – RM  to bring    

                         Biscuits 

 

                         Matball Club 3-4pm (last club) 

 

 

ATTENDANCE  

 

23rd  Nov   -   27th Nov 

 

          RD    86.36% 

          RM    96.67% 

          1K     97.20% 

          1W    95.38% 

          2H     92.59% 

          2E     96.00% 

          AM    92.38% 

          PM     81.69% 

 

Great news! 3 classes in green 

this week and the other classes 

are not far behind. 

 

 

  

Our target for this year is 96%! 

 
Our attendance motto is: 

In school, on time, every day! 

 

 

Attendance for the above date 

was:           94.06%   

 

   

      

 

KS1 Christmas Show 

 
Y1 and Y2 are performing their Christmas show 

on Thursday 10th December at 1.45pm in the 

Junior Hall. 

Uniform 

 
Please ensure all items of your child’s uniform 

are clearly labelled. Thank you for your 

continued co-operation. 

Choir 

 
 Well done to Mrs Mullock’s choir who 

enjoyed performing at the ‘Weeping 

Window’ display at St. George’s Hall.  


